
Hello Joslyn Center members, 

August 2021 – Joslyn Center Update 

Most clubs are now back up and running in some form.  Not all are back to the same 

schedule or completely in person yet but there’s no hurry.  If your club needs any help 

arranging use of the facility, Peg in the office is doing a fabulous job of scheduling and 

assisting with our return to utilizing the Joslyn Center fully.  She’s available live Mon, Tues, 

Weds and Friday from 10am to 2pm or drop her an e-mail and she’ll get back to you as 

quickly as she can. 

IMPORTANT: The County is finally ready to do repair work on various parts of the 

building as a result of problems we had during the big rain storm last January.  Beginning 

Aug 2nd, you may see/hear workers up on the roof but they shouldn’t affect any club’s use 

of the center.  However, on Aug 9th, work will start in the restrooms and back storage area.  

Especially during the beginning of the week, access to these locations may be limited or 

completely unavailable for hours at a time (until 5pm).  Some contents of the storage area 

will be relocated to the back corner of the main hall for a few days.  By later in the week, 

we expect that members should be able to ask workers for quick access to all rooms 

where significant work is taking place, but we don’t know exactly how the effort will 

progress.  If you are planning to attend a club function on Monday or Tuesday (Aug 9 

or10) during the day, there’s a very good chance you may not have quick restroom access.  

Those of you who require (nearly) immediate restroom access may want to consider 

skipping Joslyn activities until the “all clear” has been sent to your club presidents (from 

me based on County input).  Sorry about the inconvenience but the work is badly needed 

and the county is driving the scheduling since they are providing the contracted help to do 

it. 

Club Updates 

From Chorale: The Cambria Community Chorale is planning to start meeting again on 

September 7th in the Main Hall to begin preparing for our Christmas Concerts in 

December.  The Chorale meets every Tuesday from 9:00 - 11:00.  Dues are $35.00.  Our 

Director, Ed Hughes requests that everyone be there early enough to exchange your old 

music for new.  (Or if you're a new member, to be assigned your new music.)  He is hoping 

to start at 9:00 sharp.  We are advising people who are still nervous about being in groups 

that if they prefer to wait for a few weeks before joining in, they will still be welcomed. 

From Poker Club: We continue to play "dealer's choice" games on Thursday evenings at 

6:15 in the Conference Room.  There are two tables for you to choose from:  $5 BuyIn and 

$25 BuyIn.  We also have monthly tournaments and this month it will be Texas Hold'Em 



on SATURDAY AUGUST 21 at 6:15P in the Main Hall of JRC.  BuyIn = $20, plus ReBuys = 

$20.  Come join us for an evening of fun poker! 

Table Tennis notes: we are all very HAPPY to be back in play.  We have had a few days 

where all three of our tables were full. 

The Fishing Club sent this photo in since pictures are worth 1,000 words.… 

Cambria Fishing Club President Michael Verlangieri catches a 186 lb Bluefin tuna 

 

Hope you are all well.  This may be the shortest monthly newsletter of 2021 – you’re 

welcome      … 

2021 President Mark K  


